
 
 

 

 

FR Competitor Advisory Memo 
 

№:       CAMFR-2023-001 
Date:   January 19, 2023 
Subject: Driver Suit & Crew Uniform Styles 
 
While the Championships is still finalizing partners that will be featured on the cars, we have finalized all 
partnerships for driver suits/shirts and crew uniforms.  
 
There has been no change from 2022, with the exception of the SCCA Pro logo. The previous logo, now known as 
the Legacy Logo, will still be acceptable for use on suits and uniforms, but if you are having new items being 
made, we request that you switch to the Primary Logo. For more information on SCCA Pro Racing branding, 
please download the guidelines linked here.  
 

Primary Logo Legacy Logo 

  

  
Below you’ll find screenshots from the upcoming to be released 2023 FR Americas Championship Style Guide. 
Logo assets can be downloaded from the FR Americas Championship website page linked here. 
 

  
 

https://www.sccaproracing.com/downloads/66031-pro-brand-guidelines-08122022/download
https://www.sccaproracing.com/downloads/66031-pro-brand-guidelines-08122022/download
https://www.framericas.com/pages/style-guide


 
 

 

  
 

  
 
Any questions can be directed to Sydney (until January 31, 2023) or Ashleigh.  
 
 

mailto:sydney@parellamotorsports.com
mailto:ashleigh@a2bstrategiesllc.com

